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INVESTIGATION INTO EMPLOYEE’S OUTSIDE EMPLOYMENT 

RESULTS IN RESIGNATION FROM COMPANY 

Activity Date: October 20, 2023 

Date Posted: April 11, 2024 

Case Number: 24-0065-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2024-328 

 

An Amtrak lead service attendant based in Miami, Florida, resigned from her position 

on October 20, 2023, as a result of our investigation. We found that the former employee 

violated company policies by engaging in outside employment while on a medical leave 

of absence.  
 


